REMINDER:
(This article was written by the attorney for Deer Hollow HOA.)

Nextdoor Deer Hollow is not the official website for Deer Hollow residents and is
not sanctioned or approved by Deer Hollow Homeowners’ Association, Inc. The

opinions, comments and complaints expressed on Nextdoor Deer Hollow are not
the official position of Deer Hollow Homeowners’ Association, Inc. and are purely

the opinions of those individuals posting on Nextdoor Deer Hollow. If you have

comments or concerns regarding Deer Hollow Homeowners’ Association, Inc.,
please go to our official website, mydeerhollow.com. There is a form on the
official website specifically designed for your comments or complaints and Casey
Management will submit those comments and complaints to the Board of

Directors of Deer Hollow Homeowners’ Association, Inc. for review and follow up.



